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Subject On-Line Faculty Addendum

This note is to inform you that a problem was reported with the 
on-line Faculty Addendum. When completing the form, the web page 
timed out in 54 seconds rather than 20 minutes. This problem has been 
resolved. I apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused 
you.

Richard W. Reeder
CIO
Stony Brook University
State University of New York
631-632-9085 Voice




